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As most of you know Kay and I were blessed with our first Grandchild, Hannah just a few weeks ago. Here 
are my words I expressed to Hannah. 

 

Dear Hannah, 

You came into our world on July 9, 2020. You’re Grammy and I had always hoped to be at our first       
grandchild’s birth but because of the circumstances with the Pandemic everything changed. When you’re     
Grammy and I first heard you were born we cried tears of joy. You are such an incredible blessing to us. 
Even though you had only been in the world for a few minutes our love for you is to the moon and back. In 
fact we have been praying for you even before you were conceived. 

Hannah, I want to be the best Granddad possible, but I want you to know I will make many mistakes. But 
please forgive me and hear my commitments I am making to you and to God as your life unfolds. 

I promise to pray for you. I will pray for your health, for God’s direction in your life and even start praying 
for the right man as your future husband. Above all I will pray for your salvation and pray that you will     
discover the grace and love that Jesus Christ has for you and that you will have the faith to put your trust in 
Him as your Lord and Savior. To me there is nothing more important. 

I promise to be supportive of your Parents in all they do to raise you in the right direction. You have been 
given an incredible mom and dad. I will pray for them daily for wisdom in their parenting.   

I promise to always be there for you. As you get older I already have visions of you coming to the farm and 
riding the horses, driving the tractor and swimming at the lake. I can’t wait, so grow up fast, OK!!! 

I promise to be your biggest fan. I don’t know the paths and adventures you will pursue but I do know that 
God has a great plan for your life. Whatever you do with His help you will be successful. It will be so exciting 
to see how God directs you and how He plans to use you. It will be such joy watching your life blossom. 

Hannah, long before you were ever imagined God gave me a special calling.  God gave me an opportunity to 
minster and bless people as they try to find meaning in life. This calling has been a part of your Family for 
many years and your great Grandfather left us this legacy of Love, Joy, and Peace that is demonstrated in a 
heart committed to the Lord Jesus Christ. It is my hope that I can pass that on to you so that your Great 
Grandfather’s many years were not in vain. 

 

Hannah, I love you so much and maybe one day when you have your own children you will understand.  

 

Your  Grandad 
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Veterans Program 

at First Presbyterian 

TBD 

 

Board Meeting 

TBD 

Serving in August. 2020 

Elders:  Joe & Jeanne Coursey 

Deacons:  Buddy & Frankie Smith 

Greeters: Volunteers 

All Services and Events may change,  according to COVID-19 Guidelines.  

Everyone please stay safe! 

Current address  list enclosed. 

Please notify office of 

Any changes that need to be made.  

 

Camp Kum-Ba-Ya 

‘CAPITAL CAMPAIGN’ 

Please read the enclosed notice . 

Campaign Funds will be matched.   

 

Welcome back to in-person services. 

Covid-19 

Safety 

Guidelines 

In place.  

 

   

Online 

Services  will 

continue 

Together—6 ft apart 


